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Reception, Year1, Year 2 and Year 5 are swimming on Tuesday as usual this week.  Please 

remember that swimming is part of the National Curriculum and children MUST attend all 

swimming sessions.  If they are unable to attend due to medical reasons, a letter from a 

medical practitioner must be provided prior to the swimming session.  

Welcome back to the summer term.  We are looking forward to another busy 

few months.  Important dates will be posted on Twitter and Facebook so please 

make sure you keep yourselves updated by following us. 

 

After School Clubs will begin again this week.  

Please ensure that children are collected 

promptly at 4.15pm, Thank you. 

Bank Holiday Monday – School is closed 

Tuesday – Newspaper, Craft & Drama 

Wednesday – Aspire 

Thursday – AR Club 

Spaces are still available for some clubs.   

Please see the office for details. 

 

We will be offering a new Zoo Club from Monday 8
th
 May 3.15pm-4.15pm.  This will be an 

exciting weekly session which will involve the children animal handling and taking part in 

group activities and tasks.  Each week one star pupil will be selected and their class will 

look after a pet in their classroom for the following week.  This is a great opportunity for any 

budding naturists to get up close to tarantulas, corn snakes, millipedes, rabbits, tortoises 

and giant snails so please see the office for details if your child is in KS2 and may be 

interested in coming along.  The course cost is £2.50 per week for 6 weeks. 

 

 

Don’t forget that we offer Breakfast Club each morning from 

7.45am to anyone who needs it.  The sessions are on a drop in 

basis so no booking is required.  Children will be given breakfast 

and the chance to take part in various activities in a safe and 

happy environment. Please see the office for details. 

 

We have been approached by our 

local traffic inspectors to kindly 

request that once children are 

dropped off at school parents move 

on as quickly as possible from their 

parking space as traffic is being held 

up by parents delaying their 

departure.  

If we abuse our parking arrangement 

we are at risk of losing it. 


